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 6 CONVENT PLACE  
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 
Ministry of Culture – Demolition Works 

 
Due to demolition works that are to be carried out in the area of the Ince’s Hall Courtyard from Monday 6th 
August 2007 for an approximate period of two weeks, access to the Ministry of Culture Offices will be via 
the Theatre’s backstage entrance at Line Wall Road.  
 
The Ministry may also be contacted on Telephones: 44691, 47592, 51430 or 75826; Fax: 47579, or e-
mail: minculture@gibtelecom.net  
 
The Ministry apologises for any inconvenience these works may cause. 

 


